Faculty Senate Support of a Reorganization to Create a
School of Computing and Information Science

Motion by the Program Creation and Reorganization Review Committee (PCRRC) of the
UMaine Faculty Senate

Whereas, the reorganization proposal to create a School of Computing and Information
Science has undergone extensive development, review and editing over the past year, has
the support of the faculty of the academic units to be brought under the new school, has the
support of the University of Maine Administration, has received no major critiques from
other faculty, students or alumni in oral or written comments since the publication of the
formal proposal, and the reorganization proposal has completed the PCRRC Review
process
e the PCRRC fully supports the reorganization proposal as posted on the PCRRC web site at
http://umaine.edu/facultysenate/files/2011/04 /SchoolOfComputingPCRRC1.pdf,
 the PCRRC moves that the proposal as written be supported by the Faculty Senate, and
 the PCRRC moves that the Faculty Senate recommends to the Administration the
expedient creation of the School.



